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On Saturday, 26th November 2022, the Women's Federation for World Peace Scotland organized a 

Christmas Craft Afternoon. 

 

Three new guests came with their children and participated in a well-planned activity. Our sister Harumi 

Currie prepared materials to make individually decorated Christmas cards. There were different ribbons, 

Christmas tree shapes, stars and tinsel available for everyone to design their own cards. Young and old 

enjoyed the time together and showed off their artwork at the end. 

 

It was an afternoon filled with joy and laughter - one participant sent a thank you note afterwards to say 

that she really enjoyed the afternoon and hopes to join more events like this in the future. 

 

At the end of the activities, Ann thanked Harumi for organizing the event so wonderfully and invited 

everyone to have some refreshments before leaving. 


